
Next NePoPo® Silver in Missouri, USA will be June 12-16, 2017 
For more information, visit: http://www.bartbellon.com/portfolio/nepopo-silver-school-in-seymour-mo-usa/

“It (the Silver School) was an amazing experience to say the least! 
First of all we could not have asked for better hosts than the Barbieri’s.  They were awesome! And made 
the experience even that much better! 
  
As for the Silver School I have to be honest and tell you that I struggled with the decision of whether 
to attend or not.  I looked at the price and thought, I have studied some other good trainers, I have 
been to one of Bart’s seminars and a lecture, I have watched every video I could find on the internet 
that has Bart or Michael in it, I also watched the lecture at the IACP conference, how much more will I 
learn by attending the school?  I finally thought back to something Bart said in the IACP lecture, “…is 
this everything? No this isn’t everything…” and I said I still have questions from everything I have 
watched and studied and the only way to get those questions answered is to go to the school, so I made 
the decision to attend. 
  
I AM SO GLAD I DID!!! 
  
Sitting in that room listening to Bart, questions I had were being answered.  Other things that I had 
heard from other Trainers but didn’t understand started to make sense because of the way Bart 
explained everything.  Bart’s teaching left me with a greater understanding of dogs, dog training, (and) 
dog training tools.  I am still having AHA moments as I read over my notes from the Silver School and as 
I implement the things I learned into my dog training. 
  
If I hadn’t attended the Silver school I would still be stumbling around thinking I was training dogs when 
in fact I would be just fumbling around in the dark accidentally finding things. 
  
Thank you Michael and Bart for bringing me into the light, 
  
Michael Carpenter”
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